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Secretary of State Michael R. Pompeo will deliver remarks at the Ronald
Reagan Presidential Library and Center for Public Affairs in Simi Valley,
California, on Sunday, July 22, 2018, at 6:00 p.m.

Secretary Pompeo’s remarks on “Supporting Iranian Voices” will be delivered
as part of a visit with members of the Iranian-American community in the
United States.

Information on media access will be provided prior to the speech.
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